From the Banking Regulation and Supervision Agency:
03.07.2001

PRESS RELEASE

This is to announce to the public that:

As already known, the Armed Forces Pension Fund Assistance Institution (OYAK) which is interested in the selling process of Sümerbank presently under the management of the Savings Deposit Insurance Fund has been given time until 22.06.2001 to complete its due diligence and prepare its offer. After this date, the offer of the investor mentioned above has been transmitted to the Savings Deposit Insurance Fund on 25.06.2001.

The Savings Deposit Insurance Fund had initially been given time until 28.06.2001 to evaluate Armed Forces Pension Fund Assistance Institution’s (OYAK) offer. However this date has been extended until 19.07.2001 in order to ensure that the offer can be closely examined and that the analysis necessary can be made.

